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From: Jan Conlon
To: pbscommissions
Subject: Telespan Communications Cell Tower Proposal Support Letter U2023-0005
Date: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 5:08:16 PM

Dear Commissioners:

I was so excited to learn that there is consideration for building a new cell tower in our
area.  This letter is my enthusiastic vote of support for this proposal.

I reside on Irish Beach Drive in Manchester, and have very spotty cell phone
coverage. On some days there is no coverage in or around my home at all.  Service
can vary throughout the area, and change from day to day. We, as a community, are
concerned about having an emergency and not being able to make a call to get help. 
Not only is this true for residents, but also for visitors who are traveling and have an
accident or other emergency while driving.   

I am grateful for your time and consideration for this important project, which will
substantially increase our quality of life and well-being.

Best Regards,

Jan Conlon
15260 Irish Beach Drive
Manchester, CA 95459
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